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Subject: Oppose 210966
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Hello,


My name is Anne Phillips, and I’m a resident of KCMO Council District 6. I am writing to voice my strong
opposition to Ordinance 210966, which has the potential to reverse incredible advancements toward complete and
green streets in our city. As a lifetime resident of Kansas City, it has been wonderful to see our city and our streets
blossom with bikelanes and trails that can take you from where I live in Brookside all the way to the heart of
downtown.


I am at a loss for why on earth any council person with the interests of the safety, mobility, and opportunity of
residents would oppose more bike lanes. We are in the face of a climate crisis, the likes of which will most
negatively impact our most vulnerable residents, and complete streets are a critical strategy toward building a
greener Kansas City. I strongly urge council not to pass this ordinance, for our future and our children’s futures, and
for a more prosperous present for Kansas City.


Thank you,


Anne Phillips
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